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On March 1, 2021, the National Security Commission on Artificial Intelligence (NSCAI) released a

Report and "Blueprint for Action" to enable the United States to remain competitive in AI for national

security purposes. The report provides recommendations and action steps for several facets of AI in

government, including responsible use for national security and defense, promotion of AI

innovation, and defense against AI threats.

CSBA hosted a virtual roundtable with Commissioners Hon. Robert O. Work and Dr. Jose-Marie

Griffiths on Monday, April 19, 2021. The session focused on several chapters of the report, featuring

Commissioners Work and Griffiths in conversation with CSBA Senior Fellows Dr. Chris Bassler and

Dr. Harrison Schramm. Following the discussion, there was a Q&A session with attendees.
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